
 

 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with the provisions of Section 19 (1) of the 

Education and Inspections Act (EIA) 2006, and the statutory guidance from the 

Department for Education for making ‘prescribed alterations’ to maintained schools, 

that Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to close the residential unit at 

Fountaindale Special School, Nottingham Road, Harlow Wood, Mansfield, NG18 5BA 

in early 2021.   

Nottinghamshire County Council Elected Members will make a final decision on the 
future of Fountaindale Special School’s residential facilities on Monday 30 November 
2020 at the public meeting of the County Council’s Children and Young People’s 
Committee.  
 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal 

can be obtained by email from: christopher.1.jones@nottscc.gov.uk, or by writing to 

the address below. A copy can also be viewed at:  

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/public-notices/public-notices-relating-

to-schools 

Any person may submit comments on, or in support of, or objections to, the proposal 

in writing addressed ‘Statutory Proposal – Residential Provision’ to Fountaindale 

Special School, Nottingham Road, Harlow Wood, Mansfield, NG18 5BA, or via email 

to: christopher.1.jones@nottscc.gov.uk. 

Any comments received later than 16:00 hrs on Tuesday, 3 November 2020 will not 

be included for consideration of this proposal.  

COLIN PETTIGREW  

Corporate Director, Children and Families   

Date: 22 September 2020 
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